
Ripley Endowed Primary School,       
Main Street, Ripley, Harrogate, HG3 3AY 
Tel:  01423 770160   Email:  admin@ripley.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Website:  www.ripleyprimary.org.uk 
               

 
Friday 10th February 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Royal Hall – Rural Schools Charity Concert 24th March 2023 

 

As you may be aware, we are thrilled that a choir of our KS2 children are participating in a charity concert at 
the Royal Hall with twelve other local rural primary schools in aid of the Harrogate Hospital and Community 
Charity, and the Sir Robert Ogden Macmillan Centre. 

We are delighted to extend the invitation to attend the concert to all parents and children in KS1. Tickets for 
the event are available to purchase via https://www.harrogatetheatre.co.uk/events/harrogate-and-ripon-
rural-schools-charity-concert/ and are priced at £11.00. 

If you wish to further support the fantastic work of the Harrogate Hospital and Community Charity, and the Sir 
Robert Ogden Macmillan Centre we are also seeking donations for a hamper which will be raffled off on the 
night of the event. Any donations of the usual items would be very gratefully received from Monday 13th 
March. 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Miss Victoria Kirkman 

 

 

 


